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30th November 2021

Dear St Martin’s Family

As you would have heard in recent Government announcements, the requirement
for face coverings has returned.

Thank you so much for your support of the school by ensuring your child has a face
mask to use throughout the day.

This is also a reminder that regular testing must be taken at home on Sunday nights
and Wednesday evenings, and to report any positive test results that are taken.
Should there be a positive Lateral Flow Test, the instructions are for you to isolate
until you can get a negative test result PCR test. Please ensure that you keep us
informed of any issues related to any illnesses or concerns you may have, and we
will do our best to support you.

On a separate note, in January when we return to school on Tuesday 4th January
2022, please complete the following consent form so that we can continue doing in
school testing processes, you may also find it more convenient to complete an
on-line form. Please ONLY use one method, the hardcopy form will be coming home
with your daughter, please return a hardcopy to school. If you are happy to, you can
use the on-line form using the link below and we will send you a text with the same
link.

https://forms.gle/zaHy8cDH7r9caWPS6

Thank you for your cooperation and support, we look forward to keeping the school
running and ensuring your daughter has an excellent education.

Yours sincerely

Ms J Okokon
Headteacher
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